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By Esther Robards-Forbes - American-Statesman Staff  

The San Marcos City Council has given preliminary approval to raising impact fees, pitting developers against 

residents over who should pay for expanding infrastructure in one of the fastest growing areas of the country. 

In a split 4-3 vote Tuesday evening, the council supported raising the maximum impact fee from $4,651 to 

$5,791, an increase of $1,140. The proposal will return to the council for a final vote Dec. 17. 

 


